The Brazos Cougars girls cross country team competed in the 2024 UIL Region 111 Cross Country Meet on
Tuesday in Huntsville at Kate Barr Ross Park.

In the 3A girls 2-mile race, the varsity girls team placed 11" with 362 points. Individually, Stephaniah Phillips
placed 49", Yurai Roque finished 71%, Hannah Gonzalez was 87", Lily Bertrand 88th, Mickayla Hinze 106", and
Michelle Sanchez 147th. There were 172 runners and 24 teams in the girls race. This was the 22nd year in a row for the
girls team to qualify and compete in the UIL regional cross country meet.

3A Girls Time Place
(2 miles)

Stephaniah Phillips 13:45 49
Yurai Roque 14:12 71
Hannah Gonzalez 14:29 87
Lily Bertrand 14:30 88
Mickayla Hinze 14:50 106
Michelle Sanchez 15:54 147
3A Girls Team Scores

1. East Bernard 42

2. Franklin 103

3. Scurry-Rosser 127

4, West 128

5. McGregor 165

6. Clifton 166

7. Fairfield 244

8. Maypearl 251

9. Winnie East Chambers 294

10. Little River Academy 318

11. Wallis Brazos 362

12. Boling 364

13. Rogers 395

14. Pollock Central 397

15. Huntington 431

16. Elkhart 443

17. Orangefield 453

18. Keene 457

19. Trinity 510

20. New Caney Infinity EC 510

21. Anderson-Shiro 521

22. Diboll 543

23. Buna 546

24, Groesheck 546



